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27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re excited to let you know that the School Association are selling tea towels featuring 
self-portraits drawn by the children. There are two tea towels on offer: one for Upper 
School (Chestnut and above) and one for Lower School (Maple, Beech and Ash). These 
make wonderful keepsakes (Mr Horner still has his from 1991!) and lovely gifts for family 
and friends. 

Each tea towel is just £6 and includes all the portraits created by the children – a great way 
to remember this school year. We are obviously happy for you to order more than one! 

A small preview of one of them is below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to order: 
Orders must be placed via Scopay no later than 12.00pm on Friday 4th July. Apologies for 
the tight turnaround, but we need to send off our order promptly to make sure that they are 
delivered before the Summer Holidays. 

Thank you for your continued support  

Kind regards, The Chesterton School Association  

 


